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Hello New Mexico Environment Department, March 1, 2025 
How could the Shumway Arroyo go from a Superfund Site "New Mexico's Love Canal" to a
naturally clean waterway. It had to be Senator Pete Domenici, and they never warned the public
about it. 
About the 1,400 head of sheep that they killed, The Deputy Secretary of the Environment, Paul
Ritzma said that it was poor care that killed my sheep. What did that cost PNM and the NMED to
get the Media to say that? How much advertising did they have to buy? 
If PNM approved this then why did they pay me $74,258.87 in a check dated January 27, 2012,
from Charles Tebbutt, for they killed from drinking the water from the Fresh Water Reservoir
Supply Line. 
If they would audit and show transparency of the demolition of the San Juan Generating Station.
The ratepayers would be demanding prison time for all the illegal actions. It would be worse than
the DWI Scams in Albuquerque, New Mexico. 
Her are 3 lies, and you say that everything is independent. It shows the collusion of PNM and
NMED. Please answer these questions truthfully. 
Thank you, 
R. G. Hunt. 


